From: Inokuchi, Richard

Sent: Friday, April 02, 2004 10:34 AM

To: White, Frances L.; Stroud, Regina; Ybarra-Garcia, Rosemary; Wolf, Andreas; Bianchi, Mary Kathryn

Cc: Da Silva, Linda L.; Nuñez, José; Henry, Doug; Conway, Zak; Gulli, Anthony D.; Herndon, James C.

Subject: Notice of Work in Building 3 This Weekend - 04/03/04

Hello everyone – I apologize for the short lead time on this - 

There will be some workers from Therma Mechanical in Building 3 this Saturday (and possibly Sunday).  They will be testing and inspecting the heating ductwork systems and plumbing systems.  This is necessary to determine the amount of mechanical and plumbing work needed for the building renovation starting later this summer.
 
The hot and cold water will be shut off temporarily from 7:00 am to 9:00 am. 
In checking with Kathy, I’ve learned that we have a couple of classes scheduled in the Multi-purpose Room starting mid-morning/early afternoon.  The impact to these classes will be minimal and I will ask Swinerton to make sure the water is tuned back during the times classes are in session.

Thank you for your cooperation during these Campus improvements.  If you have any questions, you can contact me or Zak Conway (Swinerton) at 738-7042.
Richard Inokuchi
Supervisor of Campus Facilities, Skyline College
3300 College Drive, Bldg 14  San Bruno, CA   94066
V: (650) 738-4166  F: (650) 738-4113
Inokuchir@smccd.net
